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W. Raymond Johnson

W. Raymond Johnson completed his twenty-fifth year working for the Epigraphic Survey in
Luxor, and his seventh season as Field Director. This past autumn Ray was awarded an honorary
membership in the Spanish Association of Egyptology in Madrid after lecturing for the Associa-
tion in October. In February he gave a talk at the Egyptian Museum, Cairo, on the history and
recent activities of the Epigraphic Survey in Luxor for the Egyptian Supreme Council of Antig-
uities Cairo lecture series, and another at the Mummification Museum, Luxor, Supreme Council
of Antiquities lecture series. Ray continues to work on the revision of his dissertation for publi-
cation, an essay on epigraphy for the Oxford Handbook of Egyptology, and various festschrift
and denkschrift articles.
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